
1st Annual Herndon Fire Company 
Softball Tournament 

Come and support the Herndon Fire Company at our 1st annual 
softball tournament and enjoy a day of fun and food!! 

 

When: September 14th, 2024 

Where: 5115 Rt. 147 Herndon PA 17830 (Herndon Ball Park) 

Details: 

 $600 per team 
 Max 4 league players per team 
 RaƯle tickets for donated items 
 Food and drinks available all day 

 
Contacts: 
 For questions on helping with or donating food call Ernie: 

(570) 809-0647 
 For questions on the tournament rules or to register your 

team call Ray: (717) 984-0293 
 For donations and RaƯle items call Matt: (570) 284-7289 

 
The proceeds of this tournament will be placed 
in a new building fund that will assist us with the 
construction of a new firehouse.  

Why do we need a new firehouse? The current 
firehouse was built in the 1950’s and was 
designed to fit the fire trucks they had then, 
overtime fire trucks have gotten much bigger as 
the fire service has evolved and our bays are no 
longer big enough for the apparatus that is on 
the market today.  


